From: Kristin Kuster kkuster@kristinkuster.com
Subject: 2505 Londonderry Rennovation
Date: Jun 8, 2018 at 3:18:12 PM
To: kellyaross36@gmail.com
Cc: Bill Lucas wmlucas@umich.edu, Kristin Kuster
kkuster@umich.edu, Russ Hagy
russsellshomes@comcast.net

To the Zoning Board of Appeals of Ann Arbor:

We are Kristy Kuster and Bill Lucas, professors at the University
of Michigan School of Music, Theatre & Dance.

We live at 2427 Londonderry Rd on the NE corner of
Londonderry and Sheridan; and looking south we have a clear

view of Kelly and Randy Ross's garage and north driveway at
2505 Londonderry.

We understand that Kelly and Randy are submitting plans to
expand their garage and relocate their driveway, to better fit the
site of their home and their family’s needs. We have seen the
plans for their project, and they look GREAT!

We are currently renting 2427 Londonderry from the owners who
live overseas, and we have CC'd their property manager Russ
Hagy here in case the owners wish to weigh in.

We have lived at 2427 Londonderry for four years. We have
watched the previous owners at 2505 Londonderry as well as the
Ross family valiantly tackle their current driveway set-up through
our Michigan winters. We feel that the Ross's current plans will



not only facilitate better ease in their getting in and out of their
garage, but also provide a much needed curb-appeal
improvement to their home's current north-facing aesthetic.

The Ross’s plans look directly in line with the personality of our
neighborhood, and we look forward to seeing the result!

Thank you for your consideration,
Kristy Kuster & Bill Lucas

Kristin P. Kuster

Associate Professor & Chair of Composition

University of Michigan School of Music, Theatre & Dance
kkuster@umich.edu

kkuster@kristinkuster.com

Mobile: 917-674-7707

Twitter: @KristinKuster




